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August 23, 2024 

 

2024 Primary Election – Unofficial Results Certified 

 

Hillsborough, FL – The Hillsborough County Canvassing Board certified the first unofficial results for 

the 2024 Primary Election today.  Updated results are posted on the 2024 Primary Election page at 

VoteHillsborough.gov.  

 

No recounts are required for this election, so the next Canvassing Board meeting will be August 27 

at 10 a.m., to certify Official Results and conduct the post-election audit.  
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